
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 6th October 2023 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Thank you to everyone who came to the phonics workshop this week. 

Attendance 

Last week 4o children out of  51  

received Dojo points 

for being in school on 

time all week.   

Unfortunately this is 

less than last week. 

 Forest School  

 

For a Forest School  

session your child will not 

need to wear their school uniform.  

We would like the children to come 

to school wearing clothes that are 

suitable for the weather.   

A tracksuit that you do not mind 

getting muddy and welly boots 

would be perfect.    

 

The following children will 

need to wear their play clothes 

to school on Monday... 

Louie  

Ananya  

Charlie  

Romeo  

Mayleigh  

Noah  

Thomas  

Elizabeth  

Owen  

Freddie  

Molly  

Rhue  

Clayton  

Antonia  

Emily  

Felicity  

Joshua M 

Nova  

Riley  

Quinn  

Remi-Rose   

Amelia  

Jovi  

Kaden  

Theo T 

Writing challenge  

 

Can you practise    

writing your name over the week-

end and upload a photo to dojo?  

Be creative– you could use pencils, 

felt tips, crayons or paint. Or how 

about chalk outside or writing 

your name in sand or shaving 

foam! 

Reading books 

 

Don’t forget to write in 

the yellow book when you have 

heard your child read. Books will 

be changed on a Tuesday and Fri-

day if your child has read three 

times. Please can the books and 

reading records be in school every 

day. 

 


